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25 November 2016

K.l. Davis
fyi-request-4927-7ecalfe8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K.l. Davis

| refer to your email of 11 November requesting the following information under the
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

1. Please supply all agreements, including but not limited to Memorandums of
Understanding, letters of understanding, contracts etc., between the Ministry for
Culture and Heritage and Nga Taonga Sound & Vision (New Zealand Archive
of Film, Television and Sound Nga Taonga Whitidhua Me Nga& Taonga Korero)
from 2014 onwards.

2. Please supply all reports, proposals, plans from 2014 onwards that have been
either been received by the Ministry, authored by the Ministry or commissioned
by the Ministry in relation to Nga Taonga Sound & Vision (New Zealand Archive
of Film, Television and Sound Nga Taonga Whitiahua Me Nga Taonga Korero).

The Ministry estimates that the scope of your request covers around 100 documents.
As it currently stands your request may be refused under section 18(f) of the OIA as
to provide a response would require a substantial amount of research and collation.

Under section 18(B) of the OIA the Ministry invites you to refine your request so that
we may be able to provide a response. In particular, if you are able to specify what

exact documents you are seeking this will help us assess your request.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review
my response to your request.

Yours sincerely

Kim Rex
Manager, Ministerial Services




